
From: Josh
To: Assistance Bill Consultation
Subject: My thoughts on The Assistance and Access Bill 2018
Date: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 8:45:15 PM

Hi there, 

I hope this email finds you well. Firstly I do not - nor will ever support backdoors in
encryption. I don't care what you want to call it. I personally will raise my children
knowing that cryptography isn't just used by criminals like our fine government wants
them to think.

Personally although having committed no crime - I will not hand over keys to encrypted
comms, personal devices secured using encryption software (full disk cryptography). I will
tell everyone I know that our government should not have a key for every device out there.

I will tell my kids, I never was a bad man - I just stood up in what I believed.
Cryptography is here to stay, there wil always be people that WILL not allow backdoors
into Crypto.

If that means our government classifies me as a terrorist or whatever so be it. I know I'm
not I know I can and will stand up and make my voice heard too. Just by teaching people
why crypto isn't bad and educating the people I do speak with in person or online.

In summary - I will happily go to jail and never let you guys access anything of my stuff.
You can torture me all you want, I'm prepared for it. I'm not handing over encryption keys
so you can access all my personal files and communications.

Thank you for your time and I hope you change your mind on these draconian bills but I
know it's the .au govt so you won't.

Peace is all this world needs.
Josh 
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